
Parents Together 

Monday Morning Drop In to 

help Parents with a Learning 

Disability or Autism 

We may be able to: 
• Advocate at Hospital or Doctor 

    Appointments. 
 

• Support at meetings with the  
 Benefits Agency, Job Centre,  
 Councils & Schools. 
 
If you can not make it to a Drop In or 

need support in the School Holidays 

please phone for an appointment. 

To find out more please contact Sarah 

    01733 530062 

Sarah.Hillier@enabling-independence.co.uk 

www.enabling-independence.co.uk 

Parents Together is provided by Enabling Independence Service, a CIO 

with the Charity Commission in England. (Reg No 1172286) Address: 

Suite 2, 4 Blenheim Ct, Peppercorn Close, Peterborough, PE1 2DU 



We are a charity that runs a Drop In 

that supports Parents with a Learning  

Disability or Autism. 

Come along to our Drop In, you can 

have a drink and chat about anything 

you may need help or support with.  

Meet Other Parents in a similar  

situation and share experiences. 

We will have a look to see if we can 

help you and we might need to make 

an appointment for another day.  

We can help you to: 

• Meet other Parents. 

• Understand Mail. 

• Apply for Benefits. 

• Complete Forms. 

Monday Mornings  Drop Ins only run  

during School Term Time only at  

City College Peterborough, Brook Street, 

Peterborough, PE1 1TU  
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